
 
 

‘Tis the Season for Proposals 
Marcia Parcell (IN), VP Professional Development 

 
 Proposal season for the 2023 Annual Session “Exploring Oceans 
of Opportunities” officially opened on December 1. However, we are 
open to webinar proposals for professional development all year long. 
We want to provide many opportunities for professional development 
for our NEAFCS members.  

The Annual Session proposals need to be submitted by January 31, 
2023. Are you wondering how to complete this process? 
Check out the archived webinar, “Submitting a Winning Annual Session 
Presentation Proposal,” which Karla Belzer and Amber Allen conducted 
on November 29 to begin the process. Do not delay. You can submit a 
fantastic proposal for professional development at the 2023 Annual 
Session. Accomplish your submission before the end of 2022. If you cannot submit your 
proposal before the end of the year, block time in 2023 to write a proposal.  

What are the benefits of writing a proposal?  

1. You will be building your skills as a professional 
2. You will provide other professionals with an opportunity to learn from your work  
3. You will receive feedback about your proposal 

The Professional Development Committee thanks you in advance for submitting a 
proposal. We look forward to having oceans of opportunities for members in Rhode 
Island! 

Please reach out to Marcia Parcell, Karla Belzer, or Amber Allen should you have 
questions about the proposal process. There is also a Professional Development 
Conversation planned for December 20 to work on professional development 
opportunities in 2023. Please join us!  

 

 

 

 

  

Dates to Remember:  
Dec. 1: Annual Session Proposal Submissions Opened  
Dec. 20: Professional Development Conversation  
Jan. 31, 2023: Deadline to Submit Annual Session Proposals  


